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Monday 12th January 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, guardians & friends of Lent Rise School 

 

In accordance with the legal terms set out in the current Lent Rise School 

Association (LRSA) constitution, I hereby give 21 days’ notice from today, Monday 

12th January 2015, of an extra-ordinary meeting of the LRSA to be held on Monday 

2nd February 2015. 

 

This meeting will be to discuss the change of name of the LRSA to Lent Rise School 

Parent/Teacher Association or LRS PTA for short. We also wish to adopt a new & 

up to date constitution. We are planning a change in committee positions but this 

will entail a more streamlined committee rather than additional members. Current 

committee members will remain in the same new proposed positions. There will be 

no opportunity to nominate & vote for a new committee at this meeting.  

 

This will not affect the day to day running of the LRSA or future fundraising events. 

 

I would like to invite you to the meeting which will be held in the school hall at 

7.30pm on Monday 2nd February. You will have the opportunity to vote for/against 

the changes and hear a brief plan of our events up to July this year.  

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Lisa Pope 

Current Chair of the LRSA 
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